
 

You have received this email as you opted to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive our 
newsletters email us at info@petticoatlane.co.nz and ask to be removed from our list. 

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                                         June  2020                                                  

After seven whole weeks of closure we are fizzing to be back and open. Welcome to all the loyal local and 
NZ wide customers. Thank you for choosing to shop with us. We need your support now to survive! 
                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @  Petticoat Lane 
 

 

Theme your team ideas 

Imported from our 
fabulous  Australian 
party suppliers are 
these fun decorations 
for your next ‘at home’ 
party.  
Alice in Wonderland, 
Tropical Beach, 1920s Gangster, Hollywood Stars, A 
Day at the Races –all great ideas to base your party 
on. 

  Sneak peak 

into the future …  

Pondering over a change of 
occupation lately? Plenty of folk would probably be 
more than happy to suit up as a cocktail bartender, 
rainbow metallic finned Mermaid or even a cloaked 

Little Red 
Riding 
Hood 
running 
through 
Burwood 
Forest.                      

Fanciful and free! 

 

     

Midwinter Christmas Bubble Parties 
Are you holding a bash this June/July to celebrate friends and family? Ask about our extensive range of 

quality Christmas themed costumes. Santa is an ‘essential worker’ too you know. 

 

  

Be kind and 
smile with these 
temporary lip 
tattoo sets.  
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